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The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Governing Board met on Thursday, March 
21, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in the Harry West Board Room at the Atlanta Regional Commission office in 
Atlanta, Georgia and via Microsoft Teams. 
 
Members Present  
Mr. Glenn Page, Chairman Bartow County Designee: Mr. Sidney Forsyth 
Hon. Nicole Love Hendrickson, Vice Chair  Cherokee County Designee: Mr. David Kubala 
Mr. Albert Edwards Clayton County Designee: Mr. Bernard Franks 
Mr. Ben Jordan Cobb County Designee: Ms. Judy Jones 
Ms. Sara Ray DeKalb County Designee: Mr. David Hayes 
Mr. Darrell Rochester Douglas County Designee: Mr. Gil Shearouse 
Mr. Tim Thoms Forsyth County Designee: Mr. Scott Adams 
Mr. Dave Williams  Fulton County Designee: Mr. Nick Ammons 
 Hall County Designee: Ms. Linda MacGregor 
 Henry County Designee: Mr. Tony Carnell 
 Rockdale County Designee: Mr. Kimbry Peek 
  
Members Not Present  
Dr. Mark Berry, Secretary/Treasurer Hon. James Kelly 
Hon. Andre Dickens Ms. Pamela Burnett 
Mayor Dub Pearman Mr. Gerald Pouncey 
Hon. Edward Johnson  

 
The following actions were taken at the March 21, 2024, Metropolitan North Georgia Water 
Planning District Governing Board meeting:  
 

• The Board voted to approve the December 13, 2023, Board meeting minutes.  
• The Chairman recognized new board members and designees. 
• The Board heard a Legislative Policy Committee update. 
• The Chairman requested volunteers for an Emerging Issues Committee. 
• The Board heard an update on water supply and litigation. 
• The Board recognized Ms. Katie Kirkpatrick, former District Vice Chair, for her years of 

service. 
• The Board heard a report on the recent education and outreach activities of the District. 
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• The Board heard about the District’s participation in Untapped Potential: As Assessment of 
Urban Stormwater Runoff Potential in the United States. 

• The Board heard an update from Georgia Environmental Finance Authority. 


